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Aim High, Fly High
Dear Parents/Carers,
RE: Year 6 Boys Lunchtime Football Club 

We are fortunate to be able to offer our Year 6 boys the chance to attend a football club run by our Cambridge United coach, Mr Powell, during Tuesday lunchtimes. This club provides the opportunity for the children to have some fun and practise their football skills for approximately 20minutes before they have their lunch.  

As we do not have a planned PE session on a Tuesday, your child should come to school in full uniform as usual. If your child would like to attend the lunchtime club then they will need to bring a change of clothes and a pair of trainers to school in a bag and they will have the opportunity to change before and after playing. Please could we ask that trainers are kept either in a boot bag or an additional carrier bag so that we can limit the amount of mud in school.
Mr Powell has advised that trainers are adequate and that football (stud) boots and shin pads are not necessary at this time as it is more of an opportunity for a supported but friendly ‘kick about’ rather than a competitive match. 
The children are aware that the opportunity to attend the lunchtime club is a privilege and that they must demonstrate excellent behaviour and model our school rules and values throughout the week in order to be given the opportunity to attend each week. This is decided weekly and the teams are selected randomly. Looking forward, we will hopefully have the opportunity to take part in a tournament, hosted by the Cambridge United Foundation, later this academic year. In order to be selected to play for our Duxford Primary school team, we will be looking for children who have continually demonstrated exceptional sportsmanship, commitment and are consistently good team players. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support, 

Mrs Lianne Lawrence

PE Coordinator 

